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10 September 2019

John Luke
fyi-request-11184-1e3b3b5e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John,
| am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request for:

Besides the board itself, has ENZ or it's board setting up any advisory group to seek advice
from the international students or ex-international students? | noted non of the current board
member are international student or ex-international student, how the board able to
understand the market from the student point of view? Has the board ever discuss the ideas
of setting up an advisory group or stakeholder group which included the international student
or ex-international student to better understand the market and "customer” feedback? If it
haven't been proposed to the board, may | kindly request the board to discuss this at their
next board meeting and forward me the decision.

Education New Zealand received your request on 10 September 2019. We will endeavour to
respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 8 October 2019, being
20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your
request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.

Yours sincerely

Wb g/

Melanie Blake-Palmer
Senior Advisor Governance
Education New Zealand



